
 

 

March 14, 2018 

11:00 A.M. 

 Welcome  
Wednesday News 

 
 
 
 

Contact Us: 
 

Customer Service 
(352) 753-4508 

 
Administration 
(352) 751-3939 

 
Budget 

(352) 674-1920 
 

Community Standards 
(352) 751-3912 

 
Community Watch 

(352) 753-0550 
 

Property Management 
(352) 753-4022 

 
Finance Customer Service 

(352) 750-0000 
 

Human Resources 
(352) 674-1905 

 
Public Safety 

(352) 205-8280 
 

Purchasing 
(352) 751-6700 

 
Recreation Administration 

(352) 674-1800 
 

Utility Operations 
(352) 674-1920 

 
 
 

www.DistrictGov.org 

CDD Orientation 
Please join us each Thursday at 10:00am at the District office   
located at 984 Old Mill Run to learn about how the Districts 
operate and other important community information. For 
additional information, please contact us at (352) 753-4508. 
 

This photo was submitted by Jennifer Newton, Finance 
Department as part of the photo contest for the cover of the 

annual Village Community Development District No. 4 Audit 
Report.  To view the entire audit report for District 4 or any of 

The Village Community Development Districts, please visit 
www.DistrictGov.org. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following facilities will be closed or have scheduled 
maintenance: 

 Paradise Recreation Center 

The Paradise Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly cleaning on 
Saturday, March 31st.  

 Hibiscus Recreation Center 

The Hibiscus Recreation Center will be closed on Sunday, March 25th 
for quarterly cleaning.  

 Colony Cottage Basketball Court 

The Colony Cottage Basketball Court will be closed for maintenance  
Monday, March 12th through Saturday, March 17th. 

 Moyer Recreation Center  

The Moyer Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly cleaning on 
Saturday, March 17th.  

 Allamanda Recreation Center 

The Allamanda Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly cleaning 
on Sunday, March 18th.  

 Burnsed Recreation Center 

The Burnsed Recreation Center will be closed on Sunday, March 31st for 
quarterly cleaning.  



 

 

What’s Happening in Your District... 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Road rejuvenation is scheduled to take place on villa roads in District 5, 
District 6 and District 11.  Door hangers and signs at the villa entries will be 
placed in all areas that will be impacted by this work.  Please check the signs 
at your villa entry for application dates, as well as changes due to unforeseen 
circumstances.   

This work began on March 12, 2018 and is scheduled to be complete on 
March 23, 2018.  Please understand that these dates may change due to 
equipment issues, rain delays or irrigation not being turned off.  It is 
extremely important that you do not run your irrigation or do any car 
washing the day before, the day of and the day after application.  The product 
needs to completely soak into the asphalt on a dry road to be successful.  If 
you have any questions or concerns, please contact District Property 
Management at (352) 753-4022.   

Day 1 – Clifford Villas, Jackson Villas, Leo Villas, Reagan Villas and 
Veterans’ Memorial Park 

Day 2 – Cherry Vale Villas, Ezell Villas and Inglewood Villas 

Day 3 – Chesterfield Villas, Clayton Villas, Eagle Ridge Villas, Jasper Villas 
and Mount Vernon Villas 

Day 4 – Bellamy Villas, Cherry Hill Villas, Clifton Villas, Hialeah Villas and 
Swainwood Villas 

Day 5 – Elizabeth Villas, Heritage Villas, Stillwater Villas and Virginia Vine 
Villas 

Day 6 – Alexa Villas, Audrey Villas, Janeann Villas and Natalie Villas 

Day 7 – Carlton Villas, Hampton Villas and Richmond Villas 

Day 8 – Laurel Manor Drive and Paige Place 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know that many of the water retention areas in our community 
are connected through various inlets and pipes?  In addition to storm 
water, everything that enters the storm water pipes can end up in the 
water retention areas throughout our community.  This includes trash, 
leaves, fertilizer, soap from washing vehicles, animal droppings and 
more.   

Please help us ensure the health and continued maintenance of the 
water retention basins throughout The Villages by not placing 
ANYTHING in any of the storm water drains.  Our National Pollutant 
Discharge Elimination System permit does not allow dumping into 
these storm drain systems.   

For additional information on storm water management in our 
community, please visit www.DistrictGov.org.  If you notice any 
dumping into these systems, please contact the District Customer 
Service Center at (352) 753-4508. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2018 Villages Protected 
Species Wildlife Guide 
Breedlove, Dennis & Associates, 
Inc. (BDA) compiled a list of 
animals to identify protected 
wildlife species in The 
Villages.  To view the 2018 
Villages Protected Species 
Wildlife Guide, please visit 
www.DistrictGov.org 

Storm Water Management 
Workshop 

The information presented at the 
Storm Water Management 
Workshops is now available on 
www.DistrictGov.org.  A video of 
the workshop and a listing of the 
questions and answers discussed 
at the breakout sessions will be 
added this Friday, March 16th.   

Did You Know?? 

www.DistrictGov.org  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


